
KSFR-FM (Facility ID 67340) White Rock, NM 
Licensee: Santa Fe Community College 
License Renewal Schedule 303-S 
Explanation of Certification related to Online Public Inspection File 

As of the date of this renewal filing, the KSFR-FM electronic public  file is complete for all 
quarters since the prior license renewal in 2013. During the most recent license period, however, 
the following problem with the public file was identified:  

Between 2013 and 2018, the KSFR-FM public file was maintained on paper, as was required by 
the Commission’s rules. The KSFR-FM public file made the required transition to the 
Commission’s OPIF pages on the internet on March 1, 2018. During review of the KSFR OPIF 
in preparation for license renewal in May 2021, however, it was noted that the Issues/Programs 
Lists (IPLs) for the First Quarter of 2018 was filed four days late, on April 13, 2018. Fourth 
Quarter of 2018 IPL was also filed late, on January 29, 2019, but that lateness was excused due 
to the federal government shutdown in early January 2019. Internal station records confirm that 
both reports were created contemporaneously during the indicated quarter in a timely manner.  

Also during the May, 2021 OPIF review, it was noted that the  IPLs for the first two quarters of 
2020 were missing from the electronic OPIF files, although these IPLs had both been created on 
a timely basis during the quarters in question. The two missing quarters have now been placed in 
their respective electronic quarterly files.  

Santa Fe Community College and the management of KSFR-FM sincerely regret and 
acknowledge the public file errors described above and are taking concrete specific actions to 
avoid such issues going forward. Experienced FCC legal counsel has been asked to assist with 
FCC compliance obligations related to the KSFR-FM public file. Legal counsel will be meeting 
with station management, at least quarterly, to ensure timely and complete public file 
compliance.  


